Perry Hall Primary School Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT

Tel: **01902 921159** Fax: **01902 558543**



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Head of School Mrs C Gibbins

Executive Headteacher
Miss R Kohli

Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

1st November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

To contribute to our Autumn Term topic of The Great Fire of London, we have arranged for a workshop for Year 2 to take part in within school on **Wednesday 30**th **November.**

The children will take part in an interactive, immersive experience all about the Great Fire of London where they will meet actors who will give them an insight into what life was like at the time of the fire and afterwards.

The cost of this experience is £7 per child, to be paid no later than Tuesday 22nd November 2022, via ParentPay.

I hope that as in the past we can rely on parent support for this kind of venture; but, should sufficient contributions not be received it will be unfortunately necessary to abandon our plans. If this were to happen, we will refund any monies paid.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Gibbins Head of School

Year 2 Great Fire of London Workshop – Wednesday 30th November

Child's Name:	
Class:	
	I give permission for my child to take part in the Great Fire of London Workshop.
	I confirm that I have paid £7.00 via ParentPay.
Signed	l: Date:













